

September 16, 2014

Ms. Janice Nguyen
Senior Health Physicist
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region 1
RE: Mail Control Numbers 584198 and 584199

Dear Ms. Nguyen,

I am writing in response to our most recent communication regarding the NRC license.

I have not received the completed information form from Dr. Bloom and as a result I am requesting that we name Dr. Robert Sackstein as the Radiation Safety Officer. We will subsequently make a request to change the RSO to Dr. Bloom, but in order to close out the original request, I am designating Dr. Sackstein as the RSO.

Thank you for your assistance. If you need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Peter F. Logue`

Executive Director

Northeast Medical Group